
I am a second year Psychology student here at SBCC. I am a youth leader at Santa Barbara Free
Methodist Church and work as a server at Mizza, an Italian restaurant on State Street.
I am running for Vice President of Internal Affairs
as I would love to be a part of such a dedicated group of individuals that care about making a lasting
impact on the community, which is what I will ensure to offer as well.
I feel qualified for this position as I would consider myself to be an organized individual and believe
that I would do an exceptional job ensuring the responsibility for other members of the student body.
My current volunteer and work experience show levels of high responsibility and communication
skills. I am constantly working in a team-like environment, communicating with customers and team
members in typically high stress and fast paced environments. At times, I must meet next-day
deadlines as new items are introduced to our menu, which I must be able to clearly describe and sell
to customers. With that being said, I will ensure to provide timely communication about all decisions,
actions, and work that occurs within Associated Students. I would ensure to provide more
opportunities for Non-Associated Student students to get involved and get ahead in their career
development, academics, and community service. Additionally, from my understanding it appears
that not many students know about ASG. I think it’s important for us to do a tabling event once a
week, to establish relationships with students and provide information about the student body.
Additionally, I am aware of the dedication that is needed to maintain a successful position. Being
involved in our school’s student body community would be my absolute honor. Thank you for your
time in reading my application.


